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Friday, 28th April 2023 

Dear Families, 

 

It’s hard to believe we’re at Friday already! We’ve had, you guessed it, another wonderful Castleway week!  

 

Building Work Update 

The building work is moving at a great pace. Year 2 have moved in to their new classroom now, this is the room that 

they will remain in as Year 3 next year. Miss Dalby has already worked her magic to create a calm, inviting learning 

environment for our children. We love it! 

 
 

Coronation Celebrations 

Children are invited to wear ‘red, white and blue’ on Wednesday, 3rd May for our Castleway Street 

Party to celebrate the coronation of King Charles III. We’ll be enjoying ‘Regal Fish and Chips’ and 

hopefully, weather permitting, a street party. We’re looking forward to celebrating this landmark 

event in our history.  

 

CastleVision 

See below for the amazing plans for how we’re celebrating Eurovision at Castleway.  

Tuesday 9th May 2023 

CastleVision’s Big Night In (Adult Evening Event) 

• Traditional food celebrating Liverpool & Ukrainian culture (no charge) 

• Drinks on sale (Licence application pending) 

• Live Music with a band celebrating Liverpool anthems and Eurovision classics. 

• Karaoke… or CastleOke as it is now known! 

 

Thursday 11th May 2023 

CastleVision’s Big Family Quiz 

• £5 per team with a cash prize 

• Prizes along the way too 

• Food celebrating Liverpool and Ukrainian Culture 

• Quiz including music round 
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Proud to be part of 

The Unity Federation 

Friday 12th May 2023 

CastleVision’s Big Eurovision Disco - £1.50 per child including all drinks and snacks. 

• Bookings via School Spider please 

• Nursery School – 1pm (morning children to have disco in classroom due to Y6 SATs) 

• Reception & Key Stage 1 children 1:30 – 2pm 

• Year 3 & 4 – 2:00 – 2:30pm 

• Years 5 & 6 – 2:30 – 3:00pm 

 

Monday 15th May 2023 

CastleVision – Mission Eurovision 

• The Castleway (S)legend that is Mr. Sledge is making his Castleway comeback to work with all classes on our 
very own Mission Eurovision project!  

• Mr. Sledge will visit each class as they learn about different countries.  

• Lunchtime Disco! 

• We’ll end the day with a whole school celebration together in the hall sharing our learning from the day and 
singing along to some more Eurovision classics! 

 

Tuesday 16th May 2023 

CastleVision – The Concert! 
 

Each class (Nursery – Y6) will be rehearsing a song from Eurovision past to share with families in a fabulous 
performance. We’re also all learning a song from Eurovision past (not exactly a winner but it’s a camp classic!) to 
share too. 
 

We’re inviting families in to school to enjoy our CastleVision Concert on Tuesday 16th May at either 10am or 2pm. 
Both performances are the same so please only attend one to ensure all families can attend.  
 

You should book your tickets (no charge) via the School Spider app. We’re hoping for bookings to go live very soon so 
please ensure you’ve got School Spider downloaded so that you don’t miss the ‘book now’ notification.  

 

We are delighted that our events are being supported by EuroLearn. The EuroLearn and EuroStreet full programme 

has been made possible by the support from: Department of Culture Media and Sport, UK Shared Prosperity Fund, 

Spirit of 2012 – National Lottery Grant & Heritage Lottery Fund – National Lottery Grant. 

 

Eurovision Egg – Good Morning Britain 

Did you spot our Eurovision Egg and a little name check to Castleway on 

GMB this morning? There’s a short video clip on our Facebook page.  

 

Click the image to take you to the post.  

 

We are famous. We are Castleway! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/watch/?v=630859168902111


 
 

 
Proud to be part of 

The Unity Federation 

Fabulous Fun in Forest School 

It’s been another week of lots of fun and laughter in our Forest School. We’ve shared lots of photos online on our social 

media platforms but just look at how much our children love their unique Forest School area! 

     

   

 
 

 

 



 
 

 
Proud to be part of 

The Unity Federation 

Dates for your Diary 

Please see the revised ‘dates for your diary’ below. It’s a busy old time at Castleway! 

When? What? Who? 

01/05/23 May Day Bank Holiday Both Schools Closed 

02/05/23 NEU Strike Day Affected Classes 

03/05/23 Royal Coronation Celebrations All Nursery & Primary children. 

05/05/23 Year Two – Kings & Queens Workshop Year Two children 

08/05/23 King Charles III Coronation – Bank Holiday Both Schools Closed 

09/05/23 Start of end of Key Stage 2 Assessments Year Six 

09/05/23 Launch of CastleVision! Both Schools 

09/05/23 CastleVision’s Big Night In Adult Community Event 

11/05/23 CastleVision’s Big Family Quiz Community Event 

12/05/23 CastleVision’s Big Disco Children from both schools. 

15/05/23 Mission Eurovision All Nursery & Primary children. 

15/05/23 Walk to School Week All Nursery & Primary children. 

19/05/23 CastleVision Concert for Families Primary School Families 

26/05/23 School Closes for Whitsuntide Break All Nursery & Primary children. 

05/06/23 Return to School All Nursery & Primary children. 

WB: 19/06/23 Year 2 & Reception Swimming Year 2 and Reception children 

WB: 03/07/23 Year 1 Swimming Year 1 children 

18/07/23 School’s Out for Summer! All Nursery & Primary children. 

04/09/23 Return to School All Nursery & Primary children. 

 

Thank you for your continued help and support, it really does make a difference.  

 

Have a lovely long weekend and we’ll see most of you on Tuesday before we’re all back together again on Wednesday. 

 

Kind regards, 

 
Mr. S. Mycroft 

Headteacher 

 


